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29th March 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
EGGSTRAVAGANZA!!   DECORATED EGG COMPETITION 

As in previous years we are holding a decorated egg 
competition for all the children to take part in.   Each child will 
bring home a polystyrene egg to decorate in readiness for 
the competition.    This can be used as part of a “scene” or 
decorated on its own.   The children have been very 
imaginative in the past and we have had a number of 
wonderful creations! As Easter comes at the start of the 
Easter Holiday we would ask that the children bring in 

their eggs on Tuesday 17th April. All entries for the competition must be brought to the 
School Hall first thing on Tuesday morning (17th April) for judging.  There will be 
tables set aside for Oak, Ash, Rowan, Beech Explorers, Beech Investigators, Maple, Elm 
and Willow.   Could we also please ask that your child’s entry is named.   
 
Hard boiled eggs must not be used as there are pupils in school who have a 
severe allergy to eggs. 
 
There will be a prize of a large Easter Egg for a girl and boy from each of the above 
categories. 
   
EASTER EGG HUNT 
There will be an Easter Egg Hunt for all the children on Thursday. All 
children will receive a small chocolate Easter egg. 
 
We would like to thank the PPSA for very kindly donating the large eggs 
for the Easter Egg Competition together with the small eggs for the hunt. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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